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June 15, 2021  
 
The Honourable Doug Ford, 
Premier of Ontario 
premier@ontario.ca  
 
Dear Premier Ford: 
 

Re: Support Resolution Drainage Matters and the Canadian National Railway   
 
Please be advised the Council of the Municipality of Chatham-Kent at its regular 
meeting held on June 14, 2021 passed the following motion:  
 
Moved by Cl Faas, Seconded by Cl McGrail:  
 
“That Chatham-Kent Council support the resolution from the Municipality of Southwest 
Middlesex regarding drainage matters and the Canadian National Railway (CNR)”.   
 
A copy of the above noted resolution is attached for your reference. If you have any 
questions or comments, please contact Judy Smith at judys@chatham-kent.ca 
 
Sincerely,  

 
Judy Smith, CMO 
Director Municipal Governance 
Clerk /Freedom of Information Coordinator  
 
C 
 
Minister of Transport 
Minister of Agriculture, Food and Rural Affairs 
The Association of Municipalities of Ontario 
All Ontario Municipalities  
Local MP and MPP  
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